Oregon Country Fair Food Committee Meeting 12-16-15
In attendance: Saman, Jonah, Danye, Justin, Larry, Sue, Jason, Brandelyn (Scribe), Amy
Food Allergen: discussion (see form).

New guideline: (see form attached) List under Food Menu: List that booth rep is responsible for making
sure employees are aware of allergens.

Warning Letters: should be sent out to booths that have infractions this year

Food tastings: Should there be a small fee (510) for applicants, to cover the cost of the kitchen? No
decision made on this.

Booth relocation discussion: a few booths need to move to the new loop due to logistical reasons (i.e.

erosion)

Bubbles project update: Amy Hand and Saman met with the project. They are going to start doing a pilot
project with cups this year. This is now in discussion. More information will come as details are worked

out.

Next Meetings:
Jan. 20"

Jan 27"

Feb. 24"

Mar. 16™

Apr. 27"

May 25th

June 8th



